

Gilgandra Public School

Honesty & Courtesy

Safe, Respectful, Learners

Principal Michael Darcy P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



Tel: 02 6847-2043 Fax: 02 6847-2304

Tuesday 28th March, 2023

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Years 5 and 6 have been learning about Gilgandra's Past and Present as well as the ANZACs. To complete this unit they have the opportunity to visit the Coo-ee Heritage Centre and Rural Museum on Wednesday 5th April.

Students will be transported via the Youth Centre bus and private cars.

Students will need to bring a packed lunch, hat and drink bottle.

Students need to ensure they are in full school uniform to be able to represent the school.

If you have any questions in regard to this day, please do not hesitate in contacting the school 68472043.

Yours Sincerely

Amy Spora

Leanne Lummis

Renee Cohen